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From Mrs Clifford: 
 

We have a busy weekend ahead with two important sporting events. At the 

time of writing the girls in Years 5 and 6 are probably examining their 

wardrobes to decide what to wear to this evening’s social event of the 

term – the High March/Davenies disco!    

 

Tomorrow afternoon three of our pupils, Maisie in Year 6 plus Grace and 

Maria in Year 5 will be representing High March at the IAPS swimming finals 

at the London Aquatics Centre, the pool used for the 2012 London 

Olympics.  This is a fantastic achievement and we wish all three girls well for 

tomorrow’s event.  On Sunday, Maria will also be representing High March 

at the IAPS Triathlon Finals at Dulwich.   An action packed weekend for 

Maria – well done and good luck! 

 

I am looking forward to welcoming parents and guests to Junior Sports 

tomorrow at Davenies School.  The children have been practising for these 

events for some time now and are very excited that they will have the 

opportunity to demonstrate their skills in front of their friends and 

families.  Hopefully the weather will hold for us, but in the unfortunate event 

that we have to cancel, please check our website and your phones for a 

text or email as we shall use this method to contact you. 

 

I am delighted to report that a group of 4 girls from 4W – Georgia , Elvira, 

Thea and Annabel S, have got through to the Big Science Event Grand 

Final which will be held at Green Park Centre, Aston Clinton, on Monday 

25th June.   Over 100 teams entered the event and so is a fabulous 

achievement for our team and we send them our best wishes for the final. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the 

following Junior House Stars of 

the Week: 

                 

NCR      Zaid  

  

NWR      Ivy   

    

RD         Naomi  

 

RT          Evani  

 

1D    Trinity  

 

1M         Madeleine  

           

2GS   Francesca  

 

2HN       Carmen  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the  

following Upper School Stars of 

the Week: 

 

3E       Isabella   

 

3G      Juliette  

 

4C       Lois  

 

4W      Lamorna  

 

5BH  Elizabeth  

 

5C  Molly  

 

6K       Ella  

 

6O      Farah  
 

House Points 

Due to Educational Visits Day there were no House Points collected 

this week 
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Diary Dates for week commencing Monday 11 June 

 

Mon 11 June  08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

 09:30 – 11:30 NCR trip to Forest School 

 10:00 – 11:30 Rehearsal for Year 3 Poetry Recitals in the Upper School 

Hall 

 13:00 – 15:00 RD trip to Forest School  

 16:00 – 17:30 School Management Team Meeting 

   

Tues 12 June 08:00 – 13:00 Bentley Photographic Panoramic and Sports Team 

Photographs 

 08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

 16:00 – 20:00 Evening Rehearsal for Year 6 Production of ‘Annie’ 

 15:50 – 17:45 Years 4 and 5 Rounders (a) v Dair House 

   

Wed 13 June 08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

   

Thurs 14 June   08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

 09:00 – 10:15 Year 3 Poetry Recitals in the Upper School Hall 

 09:00 – 15:40 Visiting author, Mr Adam Guillain, at Junior House 

 19:45 – 21:30 High March Ball Full Committee Meeting 

   

Fri 15 June 08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

 08:30 – 15:30 Book Character Day at Junior House and Upper School 

in aid of the NSPCC 

 09:00 – 15:40 Visiting author, Mr Adam Guillain, at Upper School 

 09:30 – 11:30 NWR trip to Forest School 

 13:00 – 15:00 RT trip to Forest School 

 16:00 – 18:00 Triathlon event at Pipers Corner School 

   

Sat 16 June 09:00 – 13:00 Saturday Swimming will go ahead 

 10:15 – 12:00 Saturday Dance Club for Reception and Year 1 only 

 10:00 – 13:00 Senior Sports Day for Years 2 to 6 at Davenies School, 

prizes to be presented by Mr Richard Backhouse, 

Principal of the Berkhamsted Schools Group 

 08:30 – 16:00 Travelling Book Fair 

   

Sporting Notices 

 

  

Mon 11 Jun 16:00 – 17:00 Year 6 Athletics Club 

   

Tues 12 Jun 15:50 – 17:45 Years 4 and 5 Rounders (a) v Dair House 

   

   

Wed 13 Jun 16:00 – 17:00 Year 4 Athletics Club 

 16:00 – 17:00 Years 3 to 6 Aquatics Club 

 17:00 – 18:00 Year 3 Swim Squad 

 18:00 – 19:00 Year 5 Swim Squad 

   

Thurs 14 Jun 16:00 – 17:00 Year 3 Athletics/Striking & Fielding Club 

 16:00 – 17:00 Years 3 to 6 Free Swim 

 17:00 – 18:00 Year 4 Swim Squad 

 18:00 – 19:00 Year 6 Swim Squad 

   

   

   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 
 

Summer Holiday Swimming Courses Monday 16 to Friday 20 July and Tuesday 28 to Friday 31 

August 

Places are available for the summer holiday intensive swimming course run in conjunction 

with Neil Bailey Swimming. Group lessons of one hour long are at 9:30am for Nursery children 

and their siblings and at 10:30am for Reception age and above. Places can be booked by 

emailing swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Extracurricular Swimming for the Autumn Term 

We shall shortly be issuing the renewal and information letters for September. If you do not 

wish your daughter to continue with extracurricular swimming next term, please email 

swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk by Friday 29 June. 

 

Bike to School Week 11-15 June 

Next week we are again promoting healthy and sustainable travel to School by taking part 

in Bike to School Week. Please support this by encouraging your child to bike, scoot or walk 

to School. If you live a little too far to come all the way by bike, then please do consider 

parking away from the School site and using a sustainable means of travel for the remainder 

of the journey. 

 

Bikers' Breakfast Friday 15 June 

The Year 6 JRSOs will be serving a Bikers’ Breakfast of croissants, pastries and hot chocolate 

at Upper School from 8:00am. At Junior House the bikers, walkers and scooterers will be 

offered croissants and pastries by the Year 2 JRSOs. 

 

Triathlon Staff News 

On Sunday 3 June Miss Hill took part in a sprint Triathlon, namely the Triathlon England 

Championship. This comprised a 750 metre swim, 12 mile cycle race and a 3 mile run at 

Thorpe Park. She came second in the hotly-contested Championship and said ‘it was a 

great setting with riders in the background and all around you’. Well done indeed on this 

excellent achievement, Miss Hill! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk
mailto:swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk

